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Comments for Public Posting: 1 wholeheartedly support the renewal of LA Justice Fund. Los
Angeles should be putting our money where our mouth is and
protecting our non-citizens neighbors. Did you know that
Adelanto immigrant prison is expanding? That means even more
of our folks will be taken away by ICE and even more families
will be torn apart! We need LAJF more than ever. Do the right
thing. Thank you, Milena



